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12th January 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Tasty Tuck – Years 4 to 6 
 

We are pleased to announce that the school will be opening a ‘Tasty Tuck’ shop for children in Years 4 
to 6, offering a range of affordable and healthy snacks. The tuck shop will be based in the playground 
and children will be able to purchase items during Friday morning playtime, every Friday starting from 
23rd January. 
 
The tuck shop will offer a range of snacks such as mango rolls, garlic sticks, yoghurt raisins and plain 
popcorn.  
 
All items from the tuck shop will cost 35p each.  
 
We hope the children enjoy our new range of snacks and drinks. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Kat Rowe and the Fit for Learning Team 


